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From the WORD            

 
“For Christ did not enter a    
sanctuary made by human 

hands, a mere copy of the true 
one, but he entered into heaven 

itself, now to appear in the   
presence of God                     
on our behalf.” 

Hebrews 9:24                                
 

A Word of Encouragement  

“When you approach the     
tabernacle, remember that He 
has been waiting for you for 

twenty centuries.” 
 

~Josemaria Escriva 



Ministering @ Living Waters Today 
 

Set up:  Ross Underhill 
Screening Stage  1:  Gracie Doering 
Screening Stage 2:   
Screening Stage 3: Yolande Chan & Jonah Doering 
Reader:  Simon Teague 
Prayers of the People:  John Telgmann 
Communion:  
A/V:  Ron Bettney 
Counters:  Ron Bettney & John Telgmann 

Collect of the Day 
 

Set us free, loving Father, from the bondage of our sins, and 
in your goodness and mercy give us the liberty of that       

abundant life which you have made known to us in our Saviour 
Jesus Christ; who lives and reigns with you, in the unity of the 

Holy Spirit, one God, now and for ever. Amen. 

 
 
 
 
ALL SAINTS BONAVISTA, NFLD (ANIC) 

 
All Saints Bonavista is an ANiC church led by the Rev Shaun &    
Sandra O'Conner. All Saints celebrated their 2nd anniversary 
and are thankful for recent incorporation and charitable            
registration. There are some new faces and others inquiring, so 
please pray that the congregation would grow numerically and 
spiritually. Pray also that members adapt well to re-gathering, 
and for a smooth transition for those forming the new parish of 
St. Matthew’s in Gander. For more information, speak to John 
Telgmann. 
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